
 
YAVAPAI COLLEGE DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD 

COURTESY EVENT NOTICE 
 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431.02, a courtesy notice is hereby given that a majority of the 
Governing Board Members will be attending the ACCT Leadership Congress Conference, which will 
be held in San Diego, California on October 12-17, 2021. There will be no discussions, decisions, 
or action taken by the Governing Board at that conference. 


